
From: Keith Szymanski
To: FOIA Metra; Geoffrey Urban
Cc:
Subject: FOIA Request Related to Metra RFP No. 23951
Date: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 7:17:01 AM

Good morning,
 
We would like to request documents related to RFP No. 23951 for External Auditing Services
including all bids received and any tabulations or evaluation that took place. Given this RFP was
cancelled, if there is a need for a formal request or any additional information, please let us know.

Thank you,
Keith Szymanski
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This email, including any attachments, may contain confidential information and is intended solely for use
by the individual to whom it is addressed. If you received this email in error, please notify the sender, do
not disclose its contents to others, and delete it from your system. Any other use of this email and/or
attachments is prohibited. This message is not meant to constitute an electronic signature or intent to
contract electronically.




